Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/1/2020 3:11:12 PM

First name: Scott Last name: Abernathy

Organization:

Title:

Comments: I would love to see more one way single track dirt bike trails on our OHV's.

From what I have seen there are more dirt bike riders and most single track dirt bike riders respect the land and facilities more than quad riders. With this respect of land from bike riders the state of Georgia's investment will go much further.

I live 10 minutes from Whissenhunt OHV, so my family rides there frequently. I would love to see Whissenhunt converted to one way direction and have more one way dirt bike trails like Town Creek OHV in the Oconee National Forest. In the last year I have discovered Town Creek OHV and fell in love with the place and will be spending more time there this year. The one way single bike trail is phenomenal! I will be investing in yearly passes this year for my family. My young son LOVES dirt bikes and want to make sure he has a local place to ride for years to come.